
On behalf of Undergraduate Admission at the University of Denver, I would like to formally 
invite you and your admitted Early Action and applied Regular Decision students from 
Denver Public Schools to join us for our Pathway to Pioneer Visit Program. 
 
We value your partnership and feel it is important for your students and their families to have the 
opportunity to visit DU and learn about the amazing benefits they receive, both as a member of 
your program and its partnership with the university.  
 
The visit will offer your students the opportunity to: 

●​ Engage with various on-campus resources 
●​ Meet one-on-one with a financial aid advisor 
●​ Interact with current DU partnership students  
●​ Dine on campus in one of our residence halls 
●​ Participate in a campus tour 

We ask that you share this invitation with offices within your program who serve your 
seniors. Students and counselors attending  will need to register individually.  
 
Register here! Please see below for further information and a tentative schedule: 
 
Date: Wednesday, January 30th, 2019 
Location: University of Denver 
Audience: Admitted and Applied Students from Partner Organizations 
 
Event Schedule: 
9:30AM  Check-in 
10:00AM  Introduction & Information Session 
11:00AM One-on-One Financial Aid Advising  

Round Table Discussions with DU Programs & Resources  
Conversations with Current DU Students 

12:30PM  Lunch in Residence Halls 
1:30PM Departure or Campus Tour 
 
DU will provide parking and lunch for students and their families.  
 
The deadline for students to register is Monday, January 21st. 
 
You should have received a list of your admitted students, all of whom will be invited to this 
event (parents will receive an invite as well). I will also be sending you updated lists in January, 
including applied Regular Decision students from your program that are invited to participate. 

https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/1gA/jM0HAA/t.2ni/YXCy36KTQTK61sXVo2jwZA/h0/kCehz6-2FFn48oXFQXSU-2F4A12ghGTiPYqyy9BdZT6CJMc-2BOtLkDfEUAAyhnUpVesL9z1gg244dlVLtELK6UzbKhVf4nEZWgLo8NVmQNcW0G5w-3D
https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/1gA/jM0HAA/t.2ni/YXCy36KTQTK61sXVo2jwZA/h1/kCehz6-2FFn48oXFQXSU-2F4A12ghGTiPYqyy9BdZT6CJMc-2BOtLkDfEUAAyhnUpVesL9z1gg244dlVLtELK6UzbKhVf4nEZWgLo8NVmQNcW0G5w-3D


 
Please feel free to reach out with questions or concerns at any time.  We hope to see you on 
campus soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ashley Weatherspoon 

Associate Director of Admission 

Undergraduate Admission 

303-871-3389| Ashley.Weatherspoon@du.edu 

Pronouns: she, her, hers 

 

Miriam Tapia Salinas, M.A. 

Executive Director for Diversity Enrollment & Community Partnerships 

Enrollment Division 

2017-2018 Past President, Colorado Coalition for the Educational Advancement of Latinos 

(COCEAL) 

303-871-3312 | Miriam.Tapia@du.edu 

Pronouns: she, her, hers 

 
 


